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Following the success of our last production 
'Blithe Spirit' we are happy to announce that we will 
be performing 'Dick Whittington' this November. 
Directed by Trudy Caplen this promises to be a 
spectactular production for all the family.  A read 
through will be held at the beginning of July auditioning
at the end of July.  If you would like to perform or
 help in any capacity please contact any of the 
committee members listed below.

This Saturday, May 23rd there will be a quiz attended 
by Detling Players, the Willington Players and the 
Chandeliers.  Do come along to the Bearsted WI Hall
for what promises to be a great evening.  7 for 7.30
£5 on the door, bring your own refreshments.

Another date for your diary is June 7th when the musical group Inominatta will perform for 
the Detling Players in the gardens of West Court, The Street, Detling, ME14 3JU. Gate 
opens at 5.30 bring your own picnic with the entertainment beginning at 7.30.  Hopefully the 
weather will be kind to us but in case of rain we will move to the School Hall. £8 on the door 
with under 16's free.

Our production for Spring 2016 is as yet undecided.  Richard Finn will be our director but 
we welcome suggestions for plays our members would like to see performed.  

Every production we do requires an army of back stage crew.  If you would like to do 
makeup, stage manage, lighting, prompting or wardrobe please get in touch.  Experience is 
not necessary and you would be very welcome.

Prompt will now be coming to you monthly so we can keep you up to date with all our events.

ContactsContacts

Chairman – John Caplen - johncaplen@yahoo.co.uk

Membership Secretary – Trudy Caplen - trudycaplen@hotmail.co.uk

Secretary – Stephanie Anderson - bunberryanderson@gmail.com
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